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deLacy Gray Memorial Medal for Conservation  

Application 
 

 
1. Proposals are sent to the GCV Communications Coordinator at 12 East Franklin St., Richmond, 23219 or 
communications@gcvirginia.org. They are to be postmarked by March 1 or received electronically by 5 pm on March 1.  
 
2. Nominations must be submitted by GCV members or member clubs only.  
 
3. Eligibility is limited to GCV members or member clubs.  
 
4. The recipient must, in the judgment of the GCV Conservation Awards Committee, have rendered outstanding service in the 
dissemination of knowledge of the natural resources of the Commonwealth of Virginia and the conservation and wise development of 
such resources.   
 
5. The medal will be presented at the Garden Club of Virginia Annual Meeting each year. 
 
6.  Members of the GCV Conservation Committee are not eligible for the medal while serving on the committee, but they may submit 
nominations. 
 
Date: 
 
Name and Address of Proposing Club or GCV Member: 
 
 
Name of Nominee:  
 
 
Examples of how nominee has promoted knowledge of our natural resources and their wise use. 
(May use separate sheet of paper.) 
 
 
Offices and positions of service in conservation clubs or organizations, local, state or national.  
(May use separate sheet of paper.) 
 
 
 
Please attach a one-page description of the nominee’s accomplishments. Optional attachments 
may include copies of newspaper, magazine or Journal articles concerning the nominee’s 
contributions to conservation. 


